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A simple act of kindness can transform an invisible scribble into a masterpiece... This story is
strange and I think you'd agree,It's about a Scribble you just cannot see.Each day he would try
and spin and twirl,hoping just once he'd see a bright swirl.But sadly it was always the
same,that's how he got his "Invisible" name.Join invisible on a journey full of friendship,
kindness, and wonder as he discovers the beauty inside himself!



To my children, Ryan and Anna:You have the ability to help people who feel invisiblesee the
beauty inside themselves. Lead with kindness and our world will become a masterpiece. 

 This story is strange, and I think you’d agree. It’s about a Scribble you just cannot see.

Each day he would try to spin and twirl,hoping just once he’d see a bright swirl. But sadly it was
always the same,that’s how he got his “Invisible” name.

All the other scribbles were such a sight.Red, Blue, and Green were oh-so-bright. Teal and
Magenta had an incredible flare,and Yellow and Purple made the perfect pair. Invisible would
watch them frolic all day,but didn’t have the confidence to ask them to play.He worried he
wouldn’t fit into the groupbecause he couldn’t make a colorful loop.

Lonely and confused, he stared at the display,and said to himself, “Why can’t I look that way?
Why can’t anyone see me instead of nothing at all?I wish I was good enough to be up on that
wall.”
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Thais Macpherson, “A great story about kindness and support. This is such a sweet book about
working together to make one another feel good and value their differences. The pictures are fun
and cute, the story is easy to follow (my 3, 6 and 7 year old boys all really enjoy it). I love how this
book teaches how kindness and helping others is important. In this stories case, it's about
supporting someone as they discover who they are and also giving. We totally recommend this
book and weve now purchased 2 more of this author's stories.”

Mikagaildavis, “Wow! Another GREAT book by Diane Alber. This might be my favorite Diane
Alber book yet. I absolutely love the story. This is another very thoughtful children’s book that
combines scribble, splatter and snippet  Must read children’s book, you will not be disappointed ”

Eakin, “Powerful, simple, smart, and super fun--as always. As other books in the series, the
Invisible Scribble conveys a powerful message to children through a simple story and fantastic
illustrations. We love to take the time to examine each Scribble's facial expression and body
language--they are adorable! The book addresses the feeling of being invisible to others due to
lack of self-confidence and/or being perceived as "different." Messages of thoughtfullness and
kindness are communicated in really cute words and illustrations, to which every child will surely
respond positively. Placing this book next to other books by the author on our "special shelf."”

Werecat 2, “Have You Seen That Scribble?. What happened? No matter which way he turned,
no matter what he did, no swirl lines. He wasnt good enough, to hang on the wall. He so wanted
to be on the wall. Red and blue saw how sad he was and decided to help. They decided to turn
very fast and maybe some color would come off. What happened? Did scribble get color? Do
you have scribble pictures on the wall at your house? I used to scribble all the time when I was
young. Never thought of putting it on a wall or add things like in this book. Good luck and happy
scribbling.I found this book on a Kindle Unlimited website and so can you.”

Kaylee Eslaquit, “Another GREAT lesson to teach our young ones!. Just when I thought she
couldn’t come out with another book I love she proved me wrong! ‘Invisible Scribble’ is such a
great read! It’s a wonderful lesson on how some people can feel lonely and unseen and what we
can do to help by just including them! I cant wait to read this new story to my 4 year old class! My
2 year old, almost 3 loved it as well. She loved pointing out all the colors as usual!”

Kat, “Such A Happy Story. I loved this book. Having spent part of my life invisibly, I WAS the
invisible scribble. How lovely to discover myself.”

Ebook Library Reader, “Another winner. I use these books in my art classroom and have
developed a series of project based on them. They are fantastic and the kids love each one.



They recognize the characters from book to book and fun to have all the characters in one. Can’t
wait for the next one!”

Hayley Nystrom, “Adorable Work of Art. A wonderful message and adorable illustrations are all
inside Invisible Scribble. Invisible is a sad Scribble because no one can see his lines and swirls
like the other Scribbles. Lucky for Invisible, all the Scribbles, Splatters and Snippets band
together to help Invisible feel seen. Perfect for the blossoming artist in your life.”

Rebecca Hamer, “I love this author!. I was so happy to hear the author Diane Alber has released
another book in her "Scribble Series". This one is the best one yet - as it involves all of her
characters such as scribble, snippets and splatter. The story focuses on kindness and how we
need to be aware of those around us who might be feeling lonely and need a friend to play with.
As a teacher, this book is going to be perfect to start off a new academic school year with my
students.”

The book by Diane  Alber has a rating of  5 out of 4.8. 509 people have provided feedback.
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